
 

 

 

20th November 2017 

Dental Council 
PO Box 10-448 
Wellington 6143 

consultations@dcnz.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Marie Warner,  

 

Thank you for circulating the NZ Dental Council’s draft 2018/19 budget and the proposed APC fees. 

ADOHTA supports the proposal, which appears to be appropriately justified.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tan Nguyen 

President 

Australian Dental and Oral Health Therapists’ Association 

Phone: 0498 664 943 

Mobile:  0432 715 420 

E-mail:  president@adohta.net.au 
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